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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Dave Reser, LC Representative 
Subject: Finnish Music Group proposed revisions for recording preferred titles of parts 

of musical works identified by both a number and a title (6.14.2.7.1.3). 
 
We agree to the proposal from the Finnish Music Group.  It seems that the new 
Alternative could also be presented as an Optional Addition instead, but we have no 
preference. 
  


